CORONAVIRUS STATEMENT

We understand that members of and visitors to OGC may be concerned about the spread of this virus and
the impact this may have on our golfing activities. May | assure you that we are monitoring the situation
closely and taking advice from BIGGA, Golf England and Public Health England.

May | also assure you that NO events planned in the future at the Club will be cancelled or postponed until
we receive a directive or recommendation from any of these organisations. Current guidance is that it is
safe for large cultural events to take place. There may be plans in the future for the government to ask that
larger scale events are postponed, but our planned events are relatively small, and there is no need to take
any action at the moment.

What we are doing for you:

e We are providing reminder notices about the guidelines regarding staying safe and preventing the
spread of any infection and reminder notices about washing hands frequently

e We are providing hand sanitisers wherever we can

e We have reinforced best hygiene practices and increased levels of cleaning. For instance we are
disinfecting door handles around the premises every day

e The situation is evolving rapidly, we will continue to monitor official advice etc. and will be
following developments on a daily basis with intense scrutiny

e We will keep our website up to date. Check it if you have any concerns

e We are liaising with the organisers of external group bookings

What you can do for us
e You can follow all instructions given to contain the virus and prevent it spreading
e You can book every game you play on BRS — preferably on the internet (or we can do this for you in
person in Reception or by phone) so that we have a record of everyone on site each day
e Reduce physical contact with other golfers, and if possible keep a distance of at least 1 metre
e Alert us if you have recently visited the Club and have any suspicious symptoms or have been
tested positive for the virus

NB - If you are “self-isolating” please feel free to come and play golf — the course is probably the safest and
healthiest place to be at he moment! But no shaking hands or kissing and hugging on the 18t green!

Stay safe everyone and hope and pray that this horrible situation will soon be over!

Veronica Lyon
Chairman



